NOTICE REGARDING PROPOSED CLOSURE OF POLLING PRECINCT WEST -2
ARBOR

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. 21-2-262 and O.C.G.A. § 21-2-265(a) which allows the Board of
Elections and Registration to form, alter or combine precincts and also to select and fix the
polling place within each precinct, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ben Hill County
Board of Elections and Registration is considering closure of the Polling Precinct West -2 Arbor.
If West -2 Arbor is closed, voters previously designated at the West -2 Arbor precinct would vote
at Polling Precinct Ben Hill County located at 602 S. Grant St, Fitzgerald, GA for the earliest
2022 scheduled election and following elections. The Ben Hill County Board of Elections and
Registration will consider and vote upon these changes at its meeting on Tuesday June 8, 2021.
Any person objecting to this proposed change must file his or her objections with the
superintendent prior to such date. If the changes are so approved, notice of the changes will be
advertised as required in O.C.G.A. 21-2-262 and O.C.G.A. 21-2-265 and new cards will be
issued to the electors reflecting the change in accordance with O.C.G.A. 21-2-226(e).



